
      
 
 
      April 12, 2016  
 
 
Re:  Water Main Construction Project – Chestnut Street from Frederick to Stewart 
 
The city of Owosso will be replacing an existing 8-inch ductile iron water main, located east of the road center 
line and within the road surface right of way.  The replacement 8-inch water main will be laid within the road 
right of way, and be relocated further to the east and outside of the road edge. The existing water main will 
remain in service until the new water main pipes are installed, pressure tested, disinfected, and ready for use. 
Once the new main is placed into service, the old water main will remain in place, be filled with cement, and 
abandoned.     
 
As city crews relocate residential water service lines to the new water main, residents may be without water 
service for about an hour.  Residents will be given advance notice to prepare for this temporary interruption of 
service.   Unscheduled interruptions of water service may occur during construction.  In the event this 
happens, city crews will move quickly to restore water service and notify customers as soon as possible. 
 
In the unlikely event lead service lines are discovered between the old main and the building premises, you will 
be provided additional instructions regarding safety and use.  
 
Prior to commencement of construction activities, the entire construction site areas will be videotaped to 
ensure restoration of disturbed areas to preconstruction condition. 
 
City of Owosso department of public services personnel will perform all construction work.  Construction is 
scheduled to commence on or about May 2, 2016.  The normal workday will be 07:00 a.m. till 4:00 p.m. 
Monday through Friday.  Some work on Saturday may be required.   
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